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GOWN ORDER FORM
For recording purposes, payment will NOT be accepted without this order form.

Please check the size gown your child will need. Caps are one size fits all.

	Size
	To fit height
	Please check one

	33
	4’0” – 4’2”
	

	36
	4’3” – 4’5”
	

	39
	4’6” - 4’8”
	

	42
	4’9” – 4’11”
	

	45
	5’0” – 5’2”
	

	48
	5’3” – 5’5”
	

	51
	5’6” – 5’8”
	

	54
	5’9” – 5’11”
	

	57
	6’0” – 6’2”
	

	60
	6’3 – 6’5”
	

	63
	6’6” – 6’8”
	

	66
	6’9” – 6’11”
	

	
	Total + tax:  $15.10

	
	Donation Amount (Optional):

	
	Final TOTAL:


Each order includes a cap, gown, and tassel. All orders are final. Balances must be paid by Thursday, January 28, 2016. CASH ONLY, please.

Student Name __________________________________

Teacher _________________________
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Dear Fifth Grade Families,
As we enter the spring semester, we are looking forward to celebrating the accomplishments of our students at our annual Fifth Grade Graduation Ceremony. To make this a memorable event for students and families, we are providing the opportunity to purchase caps and gowns! Purchasing the cap and gown will be a permanent reminder you can keep of this special day. Please make an appropriate selection on the reverse side to help us plan for this event in May 2016. Please note once the order has been placed, we will not be able to provide any refunds.
· Select your size carefully. There are NO refunds or exchanges available once the order has been placed.

· Consider making a donation in any amount to help our families in need. 
· Please make payments in the form of CASH only. Receipts will be given once payment has been received.

· Because the order is being made several months in advance, we will store caps and gowns on campus until the date gets closer. 

Dear Fifth Grade Families,

As we enter the spring semester, we are looking forward to celebrating the accomplishments of our students at our annual Fifth Grade Graduation Ceremony. To make this a memorable event for students and families, we are providing the opportunity to purchase caps and gowns! Purchasing the cap and gown will be a permanent reminder you can keep of this special day. Please make an appropriate selection on the reverse side to help us plan for this event in May 2016. Please note once the order has been placed, we will not be able to provide any refunds.

Select your size carefully. There are NO refunds or exchanges available once the order has been placed.

· Consider making a donation in any amount to help our families in need. 
· Please make payments in the form of CASH only. Receipts will be given once payment has been received.

· Because the order is being made several months in advance, we will store caps and gowns on campus until the date gets closer. 
